
 

 

SPEDEWEEKEND 2013 – SPECTATOR / DRIVER INFORMATION 

 

Stadium Opening Times – the stadium will be open for breakfast from 7am to 

8.45am on both Saturday and Sunday.  The stadium will then be cleared.  

Turnstiles will open at 9.30am on both days.  The public car park and pit toilets 

will be open from 6.30am on both days.   

 

Driver Signing In – at pit marquee, Saturday 7am to 12pm, Sunday 7am to 11am.  

You MUST bring your mechanic(s) / whoever gets your additional ticket with you 

so they can be issued with a wrist band along with yourself.  If the mechanic is not 

with the driver then they will not get a wristband so please do not queue up 

without them!  Anyone arriving after the published times go to the turnstile office 

where the staff will try to assist. 

 

All drivers get their own wristband plus one other to allocate as they wish, with 

the exception of National Hot Rods (driver plus 2), Historic Stock Cars (driver plus 

2) and Ninja Karts (driver only).  Spedeworth drivers with registered mechanics 

get their mechanic tickets also, but MUST bring these mechanics with them to 

sign on. 

 



Drivers not turning up and not having cancelled prior to the race meeting will be 

fined £25, payable before racing at any future meetings. 

 

Only race cars and their transporters will be permitted access to the pit area – 

please do not try to bring any other vehicles into the pit area.  Please park as 

directed by staff. 

 

Pit bikes / quad bikes are not permitted at any time. 

 

5MPH speed limit in pit area and car park at all times. 

 

Comfort break – there is a council-enforced comfort break on Saturday.  During 

this one hour period there must be NO NOISE AT ALL – drivers ignoring this rule 

will be loaded and possibly banned as they will be risking our future racing at 

Foxhall by doing so. 

 

Please help Spedeworth Motorsports make this a great weekend for everyone by 

ensuring that everyone complies with the above! 

 

ENJOY YOUR WEEKEND! 

 

 


